
SECTION II. ANNUAL REVIEW OF~ ACTIVE QWTDAS

Procedures for the annual, review of active quotas as foreseen in
Article III, Section I, paragraph 7 of the Treaty shall be as follows:

1. States Parties wishing to nsodify ail or part of the past year's
di5trflxltion with respect to thair active quota shal notify all other States
Parties mne te Open Skies Consultative *comission, by 1 October of each year,
of those States Parties over which they wish to conduct their observation
fiighta during tbe next calendar year. Such proposed modifications saah be
considereKI by the States Parties during this review, acocgto tile rules
set forthi .i the following paragraphe of this Seotion.

2. If the requesta for observation fliùts over thie territory, of any given
State Party do flot exceed ita passive quota, then the distribxtion shall be
established as requested, and presentad ta the Open Skies Consultative
Commsision for approval.

3. If the requeste for observation flights over the territory of any given
State Party exceed ita passive quota, then the distribution shall be
established by general agreemoent ainong the interested States Parties, and
presented to the Open Skies Consultative Commission for approval.

SECTION III. ETRADRINARY OBSERVATION YLIGMT

1. The Open Skies Consultative Comission shail consider requests fron the
bodies of the Conference on Security and Co-operation ini Europe authorized to
deal with respect to conflit prevention and cas mnement and from other
relevant international organisations ta facilitate the orgaization and
conduct of extraordixiary observation flights over the territory of a State
Party with ita consent.

2. The data resulting f rom such observation fli*ita abail be mcade available
ta t»" bodies and organisations coerned.

3. Notwiths'tandig awn other provision of t»e Treaty, States Parties rnay
agree on a bilateral and voluntary basis ta conduot observation fiighta over
the territory of each other following the procedures regarding the conduot of
observation fligis. Uniess othervise agreed by the States Parties concerned,
the data resulting from such observation fliabts shall ba made available to
t»e Open Skies Consultative Commission.

4. Observation f lights oonduoted u.zder the provisions of this Section shall
not be counted againat the active or passive quotas of the States Parties
involved.

SECTON IV. ADDITICeN&L FIELDS FOR THE USE CF THE OPN SKIES RIIE

1. States Parties masy raise for conesideration in the Open Skies Consultative
Ccuxission proposais for t»e use of the Open Skies regime in additional
specific fields, such as the. environsEýnt.

2. The. Open Skies Consultative Cotuission inay take decisions on such
proposais or, if rieoessary, me refer thea ta the first and subsequent
conferences called ta review t»e implewwtation of the Treaty, ini acordance
with t»e provisions of Article XVI, para.p'apb 3 of t»e Treaty.


